St. Theresa's Newsletter

St. Theresa's
Catholic Primary School



St. Theresa's
Catholic Primary Schoo



LEARN

PLAY

PRAY

GROW



AUTUMN TERM TERM - Friday 22nd November 2019



Thank you to everyone who donated a bottle for the bottle tombola today. We are sure there will be many winners at the Chrsitmas Jingle Mingle next week! Please remember to buy your tickets for the prize draw. The prizes are FANTASTIC! We are overwhelmed with the generous donations from local businesses and parents – a huge thank you to all.



This morning Francesca, Hanna, Hugo, Michael and Vera represented St Theresa's School at the Barnet Schools Quiz in Queenswell Junior School. The children had to answer questions on capital cities, pop music, arithmetic and spelling and also had their general knowledge tested. The children worked hard as a team and were a real credit to our school. They ranked 8th out of 17 schools in the tournament and the results between the schools were very close. Well done to such a fantastic team! Thank you to Francesca's mum who accompanied the children on the trip. The children said they had lots of fun.



Thank you to everyone who donated to Children in Need last week. The total amount raised was £158.30. We have sent the cheque off to this worthy charity.



Thank you for your donations to the Anti-Bullying Alliance Charity on Odd Sock Day. The total raised was £138.50.



Christmas Jingle Mingle

We hope to see you all on 29th November
2019 from 6.30pm to 8.30pm for our first ever
evening 'Christmas Jingle Mingle'.
Back by popular demand is DJ Captain
Fantastic! There will be a bar, food, stalls
(including a secret gift for adults), the bottle
tombola, a new toy tombola, and a delicious
donut stand!



Christmas Singalong

On Friday 13th December from 6.30pm-7.30pm we will be singing lots of Christmas songs in the school hall. EVERYONE is invited to get in the Christmas spirit and sing their hearts out! There will be mulled wine and mince pies served at the interval.

We hope to see you at these events to help raise funds for our school.



Change in Weather

The weather has certainly changed over the last few weeks and it is becoming much colder.

We encourage the children to spend as much time outside as possible and, hence, we do not want them to get cold or even caught out at a playtime or lunchtime in a quick shower of rain. Children should be wearing a warm navy coat and they are also recommended to wear our school hats and scarves.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Cycle Confident- Year 6 Monday 25th November Flu Nasal Spray Vaccination- Tuesday 26th November

CHRISTMAS JINGLE MINGLE- FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 6.30PM TO 8.30PM

Children's Emotional Wellbeing Coffee Morning-Year 5 and Year 6 Parents invited Monday 2nd December 9.00am

Reception Carol Concert- Wednesday 4th December 9.15am

Year 4 trip to Westminster Advent Carol Service Wednesday 4th December at 2pm returning at 4.30pm

Years 3 and 4 Christmas Nativity- Thursday 5th December 2.15pm

Pinocchio on Ice-Tuesday 10th December Years 4-6 and Wednesday 11th Dec Reception & Year 1-3

Rec	Callum - For his beautiful singing during our		
	Carol Concert practice.		
	Emily - For her determination in our		
	handwriting sessions.		
Yr 1	Emanuelle - For making a great effort with		
	her reading.		
	Francesco - For doing a great job in learning		
	his spellings every week.		
Yr 2	Lily - For making a fantastic effort in		
	everything this week.		
	Dominic – For his great effort in writing.		
	Keep it up!		
Yr 3	Nathalie - For working hard to ensure her		
	line delivery is loud and clear.		
	Martina - For showing great confidence and		
	flair in her performance.		
Yr 4	Michal - For his excellent portrayal of Stanley		
	in our year 3/4 class Nativity play.		
	Ramneek - For her wonderful clear and loud		
	voice both inside and outside of class.		
Yr 5	Marcel – For your exceptionally good		
	manners and politeness.		
	Robbie – For the excellent effort you put into		
	writing your recount of Tudor Day.		
Yr 6	Milo - For being an excellent friend to his		
	classmates.		
	Hanna – For her helpful attitude both in and		
	out of class.		
1			

House Points

This week the house with the most house points was St David's!



Attendance and Punctuality this week







	Attendance	Late
Reception	95%	8
Year 1	98%	0
Year 2	97%	0
Year 3	99%	0
Year 4	99%	3
Year 5	98%	3
Year 6	97%	2

Well done to Years 3 and 4 for your excellent attendance this week!

Well done to Year 1, 2 and 3 for coming to school on time!



Admissions for Reception 2020

If your child's date of birth is between 1/9/15 and 31/8/16, you may now apply for a place in Reception for September 2020. You need to apply both online to the borough at www.eadmissions.org.uk and to the school.

Open Day for Prospective Parents

The next open day sessions are on **Thursday**28th November 2019 at 9.30am and 2.00pm. We look forward to welcoming you to our school and giving you a tour.



This week the golden ticket winners

Evie Yr2 and Sean Yr6